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February 6, 2025

Dear Water Provider, 

The Arizona Department of Water Resources (ADWR) has completed its review of the system water plan 
update that is due on or before January 1, 2023, and has determined that your plan meets the 
objectives set forth in Arizona Revised Statutes §45-342. 

Please note that ADWR bases its compliance determination on the basic outline of the system water plan 
requirements provided in statute. It is the water provider’s responsibility to make sure that the plan is 
realistic, practical, and technically sound for the water system and the community. The goal of the system 
water plan should be to reduce drought vulnerability through a strong water supply plan and conservation 
component, as well as to ensure that the system is prepared to respond to a drought emergency. 

System water plans should be implemented and evaluated prior to the next submittal so that appropriate 
revisions and improvements can be made. Updates are due to ADWR every five years; thus, your next system 
water plan update will be due to ADWR by January 1, 2028. 

If you have any specific questions regarding your system water plan review, please contact the Community 
Water Systems program at (602) 771-8610 or by email at ecws@azwater.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Amanda Overholt 
Amanda Overholt 
Coordinator, Community Water Systems 
Statewide Planning Division 
Arizona Department of Water Resources 
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